
From:  

Sent: 03 April 2025 17:08 

To: Christopher Smith 

Cc: Planning 

Subject: 100 Avenue Road 

 

From Jane Johnson 

27 Adamson Rd. 

I object to the hideous cladding, which was supposed to be pale and blend into 

the sky and surrounding buildings, to the many extra units added to the 

original number, necessitating extra stories, to the serious questions over 

waste and the access of service vehicles which will be blocking our roads, to 

the extra parking spaces needed which are already in short supply and will 

crowd us out, to the question of how many social housing units there will be to 

which there is no clear answer at present. 

I don't want this hideous, overlarge monstrosity at all, but all the changes to 

the original plans make it worse and I object to them strenuously. 

Please take not of my complaint. 

I have lived here 30 years. 

Faithfully 

Jane Johnson 

 


